December 8, 2021

Heidelberg

Township Planning

Commission

York County « Paennsylvania

The December meeting of the Heidelberg Township Planning Commission was called to order by Chairman Larry
Rohrbaugh at 7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, December 8. 2021. Members present were Travis McLaughlin, Larry
Rohrbaugh, Phil Marks, and Judy Tessem. Also present were Mike Myers, Julie Kutchi, Reg Baugher, David Glenn, Ray
Henry, Gloria Henry, and Neal Doyle.

The minutes were approved as read.

The first item of new business was the proposed Add-On Subdivision plan for David P. Glenn at 1315 Porters Road.
The plan is intended to clarify to which property the lot is intended to be added.

Phil Marks made a motion to recommend approval; Travis MclLaughlin seconded; passed unanimously.

The second item of New Business was the Add-On Subdivision Plan for Allen and Ann T. Harr at 6805 Laurel Summit
Drive. The Planning Commission decided to table the signing of the Plan until the Supervisors review it again because,
when they approved the Plan, the Supervisors were not aware that the Planning Commission had called attention to
the requirement in the Zoning Ordinances that the driveway must be twenty-four feet wide.

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 P.M.

Respectfully submitted by Judy Tessem




